
  

Here is our round up of local Green news and events for June. 

CLIMATE FORUM  will meet from 11 am to 1 p.m. on Saturday, 5th July at Barnstaple Library 

on the top floor.   You can get to our meeting afterwards (at 2 p.m) 

  

COUNTY COUNCIL 20 MPH PROPOSAL  Cllr. Jacqui Hodgson (Green, South Hams) is 

proposing Devon County Council adopts  20 mph as the speed limit where traffic and people 

mix.   It will be debated at the cabinet meeting on July 23rd.   Jacqui is the portfolio holder for 

climate change and biodiversity.   Please contact your local County Councillor to say why this 

is important to you and to say why it should apply not just to urban settings but also to village 

settings.   You can find your local County Councillor by going to the Devon CC website. 

  

  

   
 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO JOHN   John Puddy, one of our 

members has been awarded the prestigious Victory Medal for 

years of work restoring SS Freshspring.   The medal is given 

for exceptional service to preserving our maritime heritage 

and he has been working to restore this steamship since 

2010!   Freshspring is berthed at Landivisiau Walk in Bideford 

and welcomes visitors every Sunday between 10 a.m. and 4 

p.m. until September 28th. 

  

https://www.nationalhistoricships.org.uk/news/shipshape/victo

ry-medal-awarded-ss-freshsprings-john-puddy 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

NO TO X LINKS  Sky News carried a report this week that Ed Miliband has decided not to 

proceed with formal negotiations with X Links on their proposal to bring energy from solar 

panels in the Moroccan desert to North Devon.  Apparently they wanted a 25 year 

contract.   My personal reaction is one of relief.  If power is generated in North Africa it should 

be supplied to North Africa not transported nearly 2000 miles in a link whose laying would 

cause damage to the ocean floor (see film above).   It always felt to me like a vanity 

project.   Rant over! 

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.yjJN_MEbNx94PLaWzZ6hW8_JiiJryu2WDDxr833roaj0O0cnL4qvp8RSdjkugzmffdyVhz0HAmvxYxDIfvqVc6hXSRNaGABkP6GGZMFcsZtZfsPfxQbWFsi0isFeG0h-tvTDtcPHeSLah3yJIq3x3rSET-4e_FkFAx8CMA-PyVUPuSM4DkxaHegCvwald83ULqwsgcoeSpNKc4TTHbPmjkpMMNZ_3TjtOpgx74wt_tQStUOpoD4ZPGmji15T00nTKowwoOYSBMW8G14lFjJDmUX41X5Y6GEa9ANfNUlV6sWSQfDu1dxFQ4ajktI68u1oRt2a250cYy6eHytwb1FsFSUUFpgMuy-m-NNr9tIKrWOSb1aFQduChiXkE4R60483/4hq/pmU0IW6tTQOrBh4vd0A_iw/h0/h001.n2AN2bf299Mxp_ftrhW57w1Av8e4uDe3SNSHbSce8dw
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMe5HOZehBZ5V62d7LdDtoBz--dGH6iLo0QZ6BaZ0BTkLe5G8sE4Dp_SGUq8I1hD9BPR0wGdATWgit4Hs40WXdafXjpmSjY7iTQi-o8rnTgo-um50AOm_rffIvsJoqjsqyYfpz2zCkvkw0h5s2anjHpUu6raX1ojiNe6NdO-CrjjFmjFoAkHWo1vqCjIAfpU874li73E1SwmJk1kFZ-k0UXuFM4MjS6JtMH-AVR5VwjT9QXS-3_f1WQsy7fZXjwqJWuFm7eco7AAeTtwva3n1Ck9ybuo2Qr9wGaFCiqTH3vofslxERPNGb9rqH5LlCc9XKocQnNrYlJIUoym-vUnt-uL2jtrX-UMIh143M8Auc3NVTwsDM0B86ZirwMp5hmZn4PsLQYJ5ehSI8yGI1hW4kKA48fJnpkh8VVbF9Wo4-q1z/4hq/pmU0IW6tTQOrBh4vd0A_iw/h1/h001.iIArZODNm9gEnsQOeNgZ2qW8pA-M1phU0Yd8T4t3TgI
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMe5HOZehBZ5V62d7LdDtoBz--dGH6iLo0QZ6BaZ0BTkLe5G8sE4Dp_SGUq8I1hD9BPR0wGdATWgit4Hs40WXdafXjpmSjY7iTQi-o8rnTgo-um50AOm_rffIvsJoqjsqyYfpz2zCkvkw0h5s2anjHpUu6raX1ojiNe6NdO-CrjjFmjFoAkHWo1vqCjIAfpU874li73E1SwmJk1kFZ-k0UXuFM4MjS6JtMH-AVR5VwjT9QXS-3_f1WQsy7fZXjwqJWuFm7eco7AAeTtwva3n1Ck9ybuo2Qr9wGaFCiqTH3vofslxERPNGb9rqH5LlCc9XKocQnNrYlJIUoym-vUnt-uL2jtrX-UMIh143M8Auc3NVTwsDM0B86ZirwMp5hmZn4PsLQYJ5ehSI8yGI1hW4kKA48fJnpkh8VVbF9Wo4-q1z/4hq/pmU0IW6tTQOrBh4vd0A_iw/h1/h001.iIArZODNm9gEnsQOeNgZ2qW8pA-M1phU0Yd8T4t3TgI


   
 

  

OCEAN  The David Attenborough film which has 

caused quite a stir with its strong criticism of “bottom 

trawling” is on at The Plough Arts on Friday 18th July 

at 2.00 p.m. if you want to see it. 

  

https://www.theploughartscentre.org.uk/event/ocean-

david-attenborough 

 

  

  

   
 

OUR NEXT MEETING  will be next Saturday, 5th July at the Pannier Pantry on the corner of 

Bridgeland Street and the Quay in Bideford at 2 p.m.   If you haven’t been before, come along 

(and sample the Pantry’s delicious food). 

  

Ruth Funnell  

Secretary 

  

ruth.funnell@btinternet.com   

  

 

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMZMGn86unUUXvuLwjd1yn5awl3v1d6an8DIUygryJjwo8ixPdg6pxESlaO0ht7LtXdAM4p8ho2DzgRrVSQtEXADOmfWbHzhjIPWrzNvHxeEUCJyBIAsNVUkVk2WQ2KOnaVEQFGGnykBQL21kTNQIVBbYVBe8PJEtuvJu69ZWKp8SI57LDC9B_85YBUW9lD_gsHciwEdx4o5h2OzH6bxelnBJ3x43VQdpPMvqsO0s2oAMYNpRJP0m1twMJCVbxEyEsYVcwEfw34sSnZ-an563rtulWoBhZhBLvsfQbYUrJgvxOazPnPbfBjwXEng6TLzuM551cBUXSXitPogLYkGxtnRvmKYvmL0hjpeby6u8ucsl/4hq/pmU0IW6tTQOrBh4vd0A_iw/h2/h001.Tf2wa8lXyPWF2okIXyGHcmTzNpc6cmx2DSKitSA3Bdo
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMZMGn86unUUXvuLwjd1yn5awl3v1d6an8DIUygryJjwo8ixPdg6pxESlaO0ht7LtXdAM4p8ho2DzgRrVSQtEXADOmfWbHzhjIPWrzNvHxeEUCJyBIAsNVUkVk2WQ2KOnaVEQFGGnykBQL21kTNQIVBbYVBe8PJEtuvJu69ZWKp8SI57LDC9B_85YBUW9lD_gsHciwEdx4o5h2OzH6bxelnBJ3x43VQdpPMvqsO0s2oAMYNpRJP0m1twMJCVbxEyEsYVcwEfw34sSnZ-an563rtulWoBhZhBLvsfQbYUrJgvxOazPnPbfBjwXEng6TLzuM551cBUXSXitPogLYkGxtnRvmKYvmL0hjpeby6u8ucsl/4hq/pmU0IW6tTQOrBh4vd0A_iw/h2/h001.Tf2wa8lXyPWF2okIXyGHcmTzNpc6cmx2DSKitSA3Bdo
mailto:ruth.funnell@btinternet.com

